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For Mr. Gerald A. Pacanan 
Regional Director 
Region IV-B, DPWH

Subject: 

Dear Sir,

Follow-up Endorsement of FLA/MLA Application of Bluemax Tradelink Inc to CENRO

We are writing to foliow-up final endorsement from your office to CENRO and issuance of 
certification/ciearance that said foreshore area is not covered by the priority areas for infrastructure development 
under the Regional Provincial Development Master Plan for the Province of Occidental Mindoro, once it is leased for 
Twenty Five (25) years in favor of the above-mentioned applicant under Chapter IX, C.A. 141 as amended.

if same has been forwarded to CENRO, may we have copy of your transmittal for our reference to follow-up 
the concerned agency in processing our FLA/MLA application.

Attached is the copy of letter from CENRO to DPWH OIC-RD Yolanda L. Tangco office dated June 25, 2021 
for your reference.

Your immediate attention and favourable action is very much appreciated.
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CC:

Wilfredo A. Abien 
DM0 IV/Assistant CENRO 
In-Charge, Office the CENRO 
San Jose, Occidental Mindoro

Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV 
RED, DENR 
Region4B, MIMAROPA
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Pasay Office: 2nd Floor IPMC Bldg. No. 64 Don Benito Hernandez St. San Rafael District Pasay City 1302, Philippines
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